
                                               STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE – TOWN OF SURRY  

                  SELECTMEN  

         MEETING MINUTES JANUARY 30, 2017 

 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 P.M. Present were Jay Croteau, Bruce Smith and Eric Eichner.  

The auditor’s report emailed to Jay Croteau to be included in the town report.  

The selectmen  reviewed the $9000.00 ambulance proposal from Diluzio. Bruce Smith will invite Diluzio 

to a selectmen’s meeting to discuss the proposal, explore the training options offered and any other 

additional unseen costs. 

The selectmen signed payroll.  

The correction for the 941 tax deposit was submitted.  

Jonathan Sisson, Bruce Smith, Eric Eichner, Dave Brooks, and John Davis will meet  Stephanie Giallongo 

from the DES to discuss the options for the lower Pond Rd culvert  Tuesday January 31, 2017 at the work 

site.  

The selectmen have agreed to accept the budget committee’s recommendation of $3300.00 for Health 

Care.  

The selectmen discussed Mark Mackenzie’s missing current use information .  

The selectmen signed and paid bills.  

Jay Croteau has agreed to run for selectmen on the ballot.  

Jay Croteau will contact the trustees of the trust for there reports.  

The selectmen have completed the  P3 level of accomplishment for Primex and the safety committee. 

The selectmen will be adding the personal policy.  

The selectmen worked on the selectmen’s message for the town report.  

The selectmen discussed the brush truck for the fire department and the proposed warrant article for 

the furnace for the building.  

Bruce Smith motioned to accept the minutes. Eric Eichner seconded the motion. The selectmen agreed 

to accept the minutes as presented. 

Bruce Smith motioned to adjourn. Jay Croteau seconded the motion. The selectmen agreed to adjourn.  

The meeting adjourned at 9:00 P.M. 



 


